
 
 

NHSFR Stall Refund Policy 
 
 

As a general rule, no refunds are issued on stalls reserved for the NHSFR except under 
a few very specific conditions. 
 

The deadline for stall reservations is June 25, 2021. 
 

Any cancellations received by the NHSRA Office on or before June 25, 2021 will be 
issued a stall refund regardless of the reason. 
 
Cancellations received after this date will not be issued a refund except under (2) 
circumstances: MEDICAL DRAW OUT and VET DRAW OUT. 
These will be evaluated by the NHSFR Committee. 
There is NO guarantee you will receive a refund at all after the June 25 deadline. 
 

TACK STALLS ARE NOT ALLOWED! If you reserve a tack stall, you will NOT 

receive a refund for the unused stall. Lancaster Event Center will not allow you to 
keep tack in your stall. 
 

A STALL REFUND WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED IF YOU DO NOT MEET THE STATED 

CRITERIA, AND IF YOU HAVE NOT FILLED OUT A STALL REFUND REQUEST 

FORM. STALL REFUND FORMS MUST BE SIGNED BY YOUR NATIONAL 

DIRECTOR. 
 
 

All APPROVED refunds will be issued prior to August 31, 2021. 
 

 


